
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "mkais54@aol.com"
Subject: Land Use Application# 2018-003723
Date: Thursday, November 29, 2018 2:07:00 PM

Marissa,
 
Your Land Use Application# 2018-003723 for a 8’ x 16’ residence does not have the septic system
forms needed to accept the application as complete. A permit for a residence cannot be issued
without an approved septic system.
 
For this reason, the application is being denied and a full refund will be issued. Please re-apply for
the permit once you have the septic forms needed.   
 
If you have any questions, please let us know
 
Thank you,
 
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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